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Weekly Project Status 

Anticipated Construction for the Week of Monday, May 13, 2024 

The purpose of the document is to provide a brief update on the anticipated weekly activities on the 

construction projects occurring in the City. 

Lawrence Drive Reconstruction - WisDOT Project  

Contractor – Vinton Construction. 

Overall Project Description – This is a Wisconsin Department of Transportation construction oversight 

project.  Work includes the reconstruction of Lawrence Drive from 500 feet south of Fortune Avenue to 

300 feet south of Scheuring Road.     

Weekly Update: 

Phase 1 construction has begun.  Southbound traffic will be maintained until late June while work is 

completed on the northbound lane. 

Phase 2 will start immediately after Phase 1 with northbound traffic being maintained while the 

southbound lanes are reconstructed.  Information can be found on the City website at the following 

address: 

https://www.deperewi.gov/topic/subtopic.php?topicid=559&structureid=105

Reid Street Construction with Lane Closures – East of Fourth Street 

Contractor – Jossart Brothers 

Overall Project Description – A damaged hydrant is being replaced at the southeast corner of Reid Street 

at Fourth Street.  The roadway will need to be excavated within the parking lane to allow for the hydrant 

replacement work to be completed.  Traffic may be reduced to one lane at this intersection to allow for 

work to be completed. 

Weekly Update: 

Work is anticipated to be completed on Monday, May 13. 


